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My family and I have been living in Molalla for a year now and have noticed an abnormal
amount of loose dogs around town. Just in this summer, I have driven past two loose dogs
with no owner in sight. Yesterday I was on a walk with my two-year-old son and two large
dogs were running around with a leash and again with no owner in sight. They began barking
and running toward us until I started screaming and finally the owner started calling them.
Needless to say, I do not feel safe walking around town with my son, which is unfortunate
because we love walking! I am wondering if there's anything that can be done about this.

Danny Rauda
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